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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

FST-96% 
2M-98% 
3C-98% 
5C-100% 

Reading Raffle 

To be in with a chance of win-
ning a £5 book token next 
week make sure 
your child reads 
everyday and it is 
recorded in their 
reading diary.  

             

      Jamie - 3C 

 

Christian Value:     Peace    Learning Behaviour:   Confidence    Worship Theme:  Remembrance 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  4762 
Morrison =  4860 

Welton = 5095 

I have been so proud of our children this week. They have listened 

with great thought and reflection as we have learned about the tradi-

tion of remembering those who died in conflict. Revd. Andy visited 

on Wednesday and talked to the children about his own family expe-

riences of Remembrance and read a beautiful poem he had written. 

The Creative team and our EYFS children worked with Miss Hancock and Mrs Tamgumus to make 

some beautiful wreaths which are now on display at The Well and in this mornings assembly we 

all watched a video Jason in Year 6 had made which was very poignant. Thank you Jason. Today 

we thought that the children all looked very smart in their uniforms and look forward to watching 

them in the parade on Sunday.  

We have decided to put our much missed decorations day on 

again this year. We delayed making the announcement as at half 

term Covid rates in the area had risen sharply and we wanted to 

keep everyone safe. Fortunately the rates have not climbed so, 

with some restrictions on capacity, we hope to welcome you all 

into school on  to work with the children and enjoy a mince pie 

and cup of tea with us on Friday 2nd. Please follow the instruc-

tions sent by the office to book your place.  

PE Stars 

This week’s winners  

           Layla -1TD 

          Nathan - 4W 

                                      Music Making with LGS 
On Thursday, pupils in KS2 were treated to a visit from Leicester Grammar School's  
String Quartet.  They were joined by some of our own talented musicians to firstly prac-
tice a joint performance.  Once they were ready, the LGS pupils then performed some 
of their musical pieces, including Bobby Shaftoe.  Mrs Barker talked to the children 
about the composition of the music and the chil-
dren became musical detectives!  Following this, 
our pupils joined the LGS pupils for their joint ren-
dition of Edelweiss.  Mr Barker conducted the or-
chestra and Mrs Barker joined them on the vio-
lin.  It was a fabulous performance with violins, 
cellos and a bassoon and there were many smiles 
in the hall. We would like to say a huge thank you 
to Mr and Mrs Barker and to all the pupils at LGS 

Cross Country 

We had a year 5 pupil compete at the Leicestershire and Rutland 

Schools cross country league on October 28th which took place at 

Prestwold. He ran against 120 other year 5 boys from prima-

ry schools across Leicestershire, Leicester city and Rutland 

and placed 31st. An amazing effort on a muddy course!      

                                      Odd Socks Day 

Thousands of children and adults across the UK are going to be wear-
ing odd socks on Monday 15 November and there's a really good rea-

son why! It's the start of Anti-Bullying Week. Mrs Marks and Mrs Torpey will be leading 
an assembly on Monday morning and the children will have the opportunity to show off 
their odd socks  to symbolise that we are all different and that children should be them-
selves, accepting of one another and celebrate difference. So go on everyone, find a 
pair that just don’t match and wear them on Monday.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/59261568


 

 

 

15.11.22 Y5  Mosque Visit 

22 & 23.11.22 Y6 Warning 

Zone 

30.11 & 1.12 EYFS Nativity 

02.12.22 Decorations Day 

05.12.22 Flu Vaccinations 

06 & 07.12.22 KS1 Production 

14.12.22 Y1,2 & 3 Pantomime 

15.12.22 Y4,5 & 6 Pantomime 

 
 

 

   

 Year 6 

Alfie  & Lola 

Year  4 

Alice & Lilly-Mai 

Year 3 

Tobias & Brendan 

Year  2 

Ariella & Emily 

Year 1 

Mollie &Nate 

EYFS 

Kit & Anastasia-Jade 
 

 

 

 

Current Vacancies      

 

Midday Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

 
Midday Manager 

Information can be found 
HERE 

 
WAC  Assistant 

Information can be found 
HERE 

Primary Maths Challenge 

 

On Wednesday, a group of pupils in Y5 and 6 rep-
resented Kibworth Primary School in the National 
Primary Maths Challenge at Welland Park Acade-
my. They were joined by pupils from the Har-
borough District and following a training session 
last week, sat the challenge in exam condi-
tions!  Judging by the training booklet, it was a 
tough challenge and we are very proud of all who 
took part.  Well done to all of you.   

 
Let's see if any make it through to the Bonus Round in February... Fingers 
crossed!  

Class Chaplains - Prayer for Peace 
This week Liz and Caroline from St Wilfrids came to run their regular session 
with our Class Chaplains. They spent time in our Peace Garden discussing this 
month’s Christian value - Peace - and composed a special prayer to ask for 
Peace. 
 

Help us to finish the challenges that life gives, 
To be the best that we can be.  
To be helpful, respectful and to encourage peace in 
others 
Help us to seek peace in hard times, in our inside and our 
outside 
Help us to be the peacemakers by respecting and forgiving, 
Help us to grow up to have generous, grateful hearts to bring peace into the 

world. Amen 

                                      Year 5— Scream Machine 

 

This half term year 5’s topic is ‘Scream Machine!’ We started our 
learning by going to our very own fairground in school with some 
exciting games for us to try. In Geography, we have explored the 
attractions and facilities that theme parks have and why theme 
parks are placed where they are. Thinking carefully about the lo-
cation, population, terrain and temperature of the UK and USA. In 
Science, we have started to learn about the forces rollercoasters 
use. We know why gravity is important and created a sway all 
about Isaac Newton – Scan the QR code to have a look at our 
learning! We are looking forward to creating our own rollercoast-
ers later this half term!  

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-52165
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-45499
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-12869

